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I am a CDS5 resident of 27 years and owner of 4 properties in CD,
including my home adjacent to Rancho Park and an investment
property within 1,000 feet of PCEC's Pico Doheny drill site which
had a surface oil spill lat year. Councilmembers: PCEC's Pipeline
Franchise Agreement which expired five years ago should not be
renewed by the City at all, unless the City negotiates a renewal of
no longer than 48 months (before the July 2028 Olympics!) (i) to
commence and continuously perdorm well plugging and orderly
decommissioning of all facilities at West Pico and Doheny with
firm deadlines and automatic consequesnces for delay, and (ii) to
post a 3rd party insurance or surety company payment and
performance bond in favor of the City to pay for site closure if
PCEC defaults. If PCEC won't agree to those terms then just end
it now and order them to decommisison, please. Thank you all.



